It should be further noted that the following reports
reflect views that were presented, without any implication
of agreement with those views by all participants. Whilst
the constraint of time prohibited an in-depth discussion of
all aspects of the subject and all concerns of participants,
there was an attempt made to elaborate the main themes and
issues. Participants generally expressed appreciation at
having had an opportunity to engage in a discussion on this.
question and warmly welcomed and encouraged this sort of
public debate on foreign policy issues.




